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Prevailing Wage Order Leaves
Questions for Businesses --
Jeff Risch Quoted in The
Center Square
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Jeff Risch was quoted in The Center Square. In an article titled, "Labor attorney
says Comptroller prevailing wage order leaves questions for businesses," Jeff
discusses concerns over an executive order allowing the comptroller's office to
pre-audit wage complaints on public projects. 

The full article can be read on The Center Square website.


